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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Spanish Work Experience 

 

Thank you for your payments to date. I am currently putting together the final 

arrangements for this trip and will write again with full details at the end of the month. 

 

In the meantime, I would be grateful if you could complete the attached consent form 

and return it to me by Friday 13th January. 

 

I would like to meet with all students and parents on Tuesday 31st January at 5.30pm to 

go through arrangements so please try to keep this date free if at all possible. Thank 

you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr M Bolton 

Curriculum Leader for Modern Foreign Languages 

email: mbolton@sackvilleschool.org.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


